
I would like to send out a big thank you to Southern Corrosion of Roanoke Rapids, 
North Carolina. I recently had a major and unexpected issue with one of our water tanks 
that required immediate attention. I tried unsuccessfully to get another company to 
evaluate the problem. 

My luck changed when I placed a call to Tom Delbridge with Southern Corrosion. We 
spoke on a Thursday morning and a tank inspector visited the tank before the end of the 
day to diagnose the problem. The following Saturday morning a crew arrived on site and 
inspected, repaired, and cleaned the tank. They did an outstanding job and I was really 
impressed with how fast the issue was addressed. 

Once again, I would like to say a big thank you to Tom Delbridge and Southern 
Corrosion for their outstanding customer service. 

Sincerely, 

Frank Davis 

Administrator 

Campbell County Utilities 


